Dear VMC Families,
This year we are honoured to have a group of our Secondary 5 students participating in the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society of Canada. Over the course of 10 weeks, their goal is to fundraise as much as possible on behalf of the thousands of people struggling with these awful blood cancers.
A video presentation will be shown to both you and your child explaining the society and what it's about. With both parent and student participation, we hope to make an impactful change. 
https://youtu.be/RQJwii9l_jw 
Various activities have been planned for the last week of April and the month of May, to help with donations. 
We are happy to announce that starting, April 27th until May 12th, there will be a three-week fundraiser for this cause. The goal of the fundraiser is to raise money for blood cancer research. The two junior and senior classes who raise the most donation will be rewarded with a special surprise! 
We encourage you to ask your child about the cause and you yourself may donate as well, whether that is on behalf of your child or using the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society of Canada website.
https://secure.llscanada.org/site/TR?fr_id=1100&pg=team&team_id=1187
Support this charity by bringing in your aluminum cans:
Happy Earth Month! To mark this occasion, starting April 29th until May 7th, VMC will be collecting soda cans and bottles. These items should be rinsed and brought to school, by your child, in a sealed bag to prevent leakages. After collection, they will then be disinfected and recycled. All the proceeds that come from your good deed will go directly back to the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society of Canada because every dollar counts. With your participation, we hope to make this world a better place!
Please contact our fundraising representative, Caterina Oliverio, if more information is needed. We hope to get your involvement!
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